
PQ 07/16 
 
PENSION BOARD– FRIDAY, 11 MARCH 2016 
 
Written question from Paul Wilkinson, Chairman of the Board to the Technical 
Finance Manager. 
 
Is the Council providing information of this nature for 2013 as part of a national 
requirement, and if so, to what timetable? 
 

Response 
  
As part of the ACCESS group submission to central government for July 2016, CEM 
Benchmarking has been commissioned to provide this cost analysis, for the financial 
years ended 31 March 2013, 2014 and 2015 (NB 2014 is not specifically required, but 
will provide a continuity of analysis to demonstrate progress) 
 
The first draft of the data has already been submitted to CEM, and some questions 
have been received back, for which responses are being prepared. 
 
The deadline for the final submission of all responses to CEM has been agreed as 31 
March 2016, with a view to getting the reports (individualised funds and ACCESS group 
combined) back for 20 May 2016, to allow time for 15 July 2016 submission to be 
finalised. 
  
 


